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05 October 2022
MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office
FROM : The OIC Director
Human Resource Development Service
SUBJECT : VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR MR. HECTOR V.

ZAMORA OF BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU (BMB)

May we appeal for voluntary financial assistance for Mr. Hector V. Zamora whose son,
Mr. Lawrence B. Zamora, Animal Caretaker assigned at the Wildlife Rescue Center, BMB, was
confined at the National Kidney and Transplant Institute, East Avenue, Quezon City on 13
September 2022 due to gallstone operation and is currently undergoing treatment. A copy of his
letter dated 05 October 2022 is hereto attached for reference.

Your prayers for the fast recovery of his son will be most appreciated. Those who want to
extend financial help may send the amount through Mr. Hector V. Zamora’s Geash Account
number 09979261098.

Thank you and God Bless!
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MIRIAM M. MARCELO
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Let’s Go Green!!!



